
Submitter: Geneva Dahl 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Tjhis is another way of limiting voter participation to the richer people who can easily 

drive to a voter booth!.  The poor and elderly have less ability to get transportation to 

voter booths, especially in the less populated parts of Oregon.  We have had mail-in 

voting for many years and there has been little fraud or errors.  Please do not try to 

prevent people from using their right to vote!  I have voted in both systems and I do 

not want to lose the right to mail my vote!  In the alternative voting method my 

employers felt it was necessary to give  their workers time off to give workers a good 

opportunity to participate in their right to vote, since people had to go to their voter 

precinct which was often a distance from their workplace. Please DO NOT let this 

measure pass!!!      


